
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD 13TH MARCH 1934 
 
Attended by about 4 members of the parish 
 
Reverend Mitton was elected chairman of the meeting. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting were read and signed. 
 
The Election of a new Parish Council being the first business the following five nominations were 
handed in: - 
 
Colonel W.F. Smith 
A.H. Dickinson 
William Edwards 
G.J.A. Quinton 
H.W. Ward 
 
and there being no opposition the above mentioned become the Parish Council. 
 

W.F. Smith 
1.4.35 




